
2025 Sec 1 Registration: Appeal for transfer into Serangoon Garden Secondary School (for non-medical cases) 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
If you wish to apply for a transfer into Serangoon Garden Secondary School for your P6 child/ward, who has just 
received his/her secondary school posting for 2025, please submit the application form via this link by Friday, 27 
December 2024, 12 pm. We will contact you should a suitable vacancy arise.  
 
Students should still report to the posted secondary school on 2 January 2025 if they have not received notice 
that the transfer application is successful.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 

https://go.gov.sg/25s1appealsgs

